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Middle School Calendar February 2016
From the Principal

Dear SPMS Learning Community Member,

First semester is in the books! | hope your student experienced both success and opportunities for growth. | am reminded by
my own children each day that, as much as | would like to make success happen for them, they need to own their own
challenge if they are to going to reap the benefits of their successes and their failures. Hopefully my coaching helps them do
this.

We are already beginning the scheduling process for next school year. We do not take team or teacher requests.
However, if you have any specific information about an educational need that you would like us to consider when scheduling
your child, communicate that information directly to me (Mr. Harter) in writing, or schedule a time to come discuss it with me.
| would need this information by February 26". If you send an e-mail, please also call, 643-5505, to be sure that the
message does not get stuck in my spam filter!

Elective course selection booklets for the 2016-2017 school year are posted on our website along with the online form
needed to choose middle school electives for next year. All students will have core classes including math, science, social
studies, language arts, and a literacy course every day as well as physical education every other day. We are also working
to implement a health literacy class at both 7" and 8" grade. This elective booklet is for the remaining Encore (elective)
courses that will fill out your child’s schedule. Hopefully you have already read through the course descriptions and filled out
the online form, but if not, please do so. If you need paper copies, stop in the office and pick them up or call and we can send

them home with your child. Middle school is a great time to try new things, so please encourage your child to explore! If you
have questions about Encore course selection for next year, call your child’s counselor or the office, and we will gladly help
you.

At SPMS, we ask our 6'" graders to be good citizens, 7'" graders to be role models, and 8" graders to be leaders.
We refer to those roles routinely as we talk with students making our school a great place. Each month, our staff recognizes
students at each grade level who have fulfilled their roles in an exceptional way. They are recognized with a certificate as
well as their picture in the newsletter. Our 8" grade staff also chooses a Middle Level Leader for each month. This award is
sponsored by the Optimist Club, and its recipient is recognized at their meeting with a certificate and a savings bond as well
as featured in the local newspapers. If you know or see any of these students, please thank them for helping to make our
school a great place to learn!

Thank you, again, for your commitment to your child and to SPMS. Our learning community flourishes because students
know that learning is the priority here. Your help in reinforcing the importance of good citizenship and a good education
makes all the difference.

Yours in education,

Ted Harter



Our School Day Schedule

This school year we have changed the start time and end time of our school day. School will begin at 8:00 a.m. each day.
Students may arrive any time after 7:30 a.m. Our school day ends at 3:25 each day. The complete Bell Schedule is
available at http://www.saukprairieschools.org/schools/mid/ms-daily-schedule.cfm

PLC - EARLY RELEASE DAYS & DAYS OFF:

We have 3 remaining PLC days: March 9, April 20, May 11. On Early Release, SPMS student are released at
1:50 p.m. There is no school on Friday, February 19, Friday, March 4 and Spring Break is March 25-April 3

Attendance

When calling or emailing in a student absence or appointment, please leave your name,
the name of student and grade and the reason for the absence or appointment. Advance
notice is appreciated. You can email attendance notices to
lynne.lawrence@saukprairieschools.org

643-5580

Homework Website

Did you know?

Homework for 7th and 8th grade core classes can be found on the Middle School website. The link is:
http://www.saukprairieschools.org/schools/mid/ms-homework.cfm

Or you can find the 'Homework' link on the left hand side of the Sauk Prairie Middle School webpage. The information about
homework is updated daily.

School Nurse -- Student Health

Sauk Prairie School District nursing contact information:

Pam Frey, RN
Office at the MS (643-5509)
pam.frey@saukprairieschools.org

School Counseling

8th grade students are getting ready to transition to High School!

The High School Counselors came and met with the 8th grade students in January. The counselors shared information
about course selection, credits, and transitions to High School. The students completed their registration on line with the
counselors the last week of January. If you have questions about your child's registration you can call your students MS
counselor or the HS counseling office at 643-5910.

Parents of 8th grade students met with the HS counselors on Wed. January 20th to review the registration process and to
discuss the transition to High School.

The middle school counselors will be going into 8th grade classes for 3 days in early February to discuss with students their
interests abilities and learning styles. We focus on student's strengths and how their strengths can help them with their
transition to High School. Student complete an interest inventory using Career Cruising an internet based tool to aid students
in planning for their future. Career Cruising uses assessment tools to match students' interests and skills with careers.

The program can be used to research job descriptions, earnings, education needed to perform various jobs, career pathways
and post-secondary education information. Students are introduced to career pathways and how this information can help
them plan for High School Course selections. Students start their portfolio using Career Cruising and add to it throughout
High School. This tool allows student to keep an up to date portfolio of achievements, extra-curricular activities, work
experience, volunteer experiences and classes they have taken or plan to take.



Please visit the Career Cruising site with your student: www.careercruising.com

Log in: saukprairie Password: middle

8th grade parents will be invited in for small group meetings with their student to discuss the results of Career Cruising
interest inventories and their portfolio. We will also review information regarding the transition to High School, course
selection, and students four year plans. Watch for more information and an invitation through your e-mail in late February
and March.

Jane Busler, Counselor Mindy Breunig, Counselor

Grade 6 & Grade 8 (Team L) Grade 7 & Grade 8 (Team M)
jane.busler@saukprairieschools.org mindy.breunig@saukprairieschools.org
608-643-5511 608-643-5512

News from the Classrooms

Grade 6

6th Grade Art

January is a time of transition. Students are finishing their time in art in 6th grade, and art becomes an elective. As | look
back and reflect on the semester, | am so proud of the work that they have created. We were able to complete three projects

in our short time together. We started with pop art styled portraits. This is a new project for 6th grade and will be part of the

Square 1 Art fundraiser. Look for more information coming out in April. Next we worked on paintings using complementary
colors. Students had to mix all their colors using only the primary colors and black and white. They got to choose their
subject and theme for this project. We ended with clay luminaries. They worked on using a slab to build a cylinder as well as
cutting out shapes using exacto knives. Thanks for the wonderful semester! | wish you all the best and hope you keep art in
your lives! <3 Mrs. Yarnell

Please like our Sauk Prairie Arts page on Facebook! https://www.facebook.com/saukprairieart

R

6th Grade Physical Education Ski Trip RESCHEDULED for February, 5th

The 6th Graders have the opportunity to spend a day at Devil's Head Ski Resort enjoying a day on the slopes. The costis
$20/per student/chaperone and includes: bus ride (student only- chaperones must drive separate), rental equipment,
appropriate skill-based ski lessons and a lift ticket. Students may bring their own lunch, order a school sack lunch or
purchase lunch at the resort cafeteria. Chaperones are welcome! An email was sent out Friday, Dec. 4th to families and
packets were sent home or can be picked up in the MS office. If you have any questions, please call Hans Fester 643-5535
or hans.fester@saukprairieschools.org.

Grade 7

English Team P: This month in English on Team P, we will be starting our second full class novel, Touching Spirit Bear,
which tells the story of a boy struggling to survive in an unfamiliar place, as well as within himself. We'll just be finishing up
our persuasive essays, where students took a closer look at issues in their independent "Mystery Month" novels.

Team-S Science: During the months of December and January team S science classes studied Gregor Mendel and his
genetic experiments. We will be identifying the factors that control the inheritance of traits in organisms and describe the
principles of probability and how Mendel applied them to inheritance.

Science students on Team P Science students on Team P are continuing to explore topics in genetics during the month of
February. They have become skilled in predicting the outcome of monohybrid crosses and will move on to explore more



complex problems dealing with human genetics. Students will also learn to interpret pedigrees. They will discover how DNA
codes for the proteins that give organisms the traits they possess. The unit will conclude with a brief survey of current
advances in genetic technologies.

English students on Team S February is the start of a new semester, so students will be starting many new topics this
month's. For grammar, we will continue Sentences of the Week (SOWSs), focusing on commas. In writing, we will complete
several short writings as well as one on-demand writing assessment. Finally, in literature, we will continue our independent
reading and begin a new literature circle, in which students will select from a variety of books with a survival theme.

Math 7

Students in Math 7 are wrapping up a unit on integers. We have been developing algorithms for adding, subtracting,
multiplying and dividing integers and applying them to real world situations. We have also been developing strategies solving
multi-step problems using the order of operations. Ask your child what PEMDAS stands for! We will wrap up the unit with
some work with the distributive property (using an area model) before starting our next unit, Expressions and Equations.

In Expressions and Equations, we will be generating equivalent expressions using the fact that addition and multiplication
can be done in any order with any grouping. We will also extend this understanding to subtraction (adding the inverse) and
division (multiplying by the multiplicative inverse). We will then use linear equations and inequalities to solve problems and
will build on these concepts through the use of tape diagrams.

Grade 8

Team L Social Studies: Team L students finished a study of modern government and the Constitution with a presentation
by Mr. Erlandson and the school police liaison, Joel Ludowicz. As a class we had discussed T.L.O. v. New Jersey and
search and seizure in schools along with other court cases dealing with the Bill of Rights and the Constitution. Mr. Erlandson
and Officer Ludowicz answered students' questions stemming from our discussions on the law. Now that we have completed
our unit on modern government we'll return to the history of the U.S. beginning with George Washington's presidency. One
of the themes we will focus on is how does the government change, over time, to give us the government we have today.

Team M Social Studies: During 3rd Quarter, students will learn about the U.S. Constitution and the early days of our nation.
We will cover the first seven presidents and discuss themes of neutrality, nationalism, and politics. At the end of the quarter,
students should be able to list those presidents in order, explain how political parties developed in our country, and
demonstrate a basic knowledge of the Constitution.

Math 8 students will be working on a unit called Thinking with mathematical Models. In this lesson we will be further
exploring linear relationships. We started this lesson by collecting data from a bridge experiment and approximated the
linear patterns with linear graph models. Our work on writing and solving linear equations will continue, and we will start
working with inequalities. In TMM, students will also investigate inverse relationships from descriptions, tables, graphs and
equations.

SM-1 Math students will be working on systems of equations and inequalities. Students will learn how to solve systems of
equations by graphing, using the substitution method, and using the elimination method. Students will also apply what they
learn about solving systems to model real-world situations.

Enhanced Literacy - Team M: Students have been tackling several things this quarter. They are in groups to read and
discuss the novel The Silenced by James DeVita. We are discovering how the book ties in with the ideas from Nazi
Germany, and how the dystopian factors reflect parts of our society. Students are also writing a dystopian short story. Every
Tuesday, each student works on researching a topic of their choice. They will present their information the week of Feb.
15th, first hour, in the library. Parents are welcome to attend. They have a wonderful wide variety of topics-- from why bees
are dying, why yoga should be taught and practiced in school, how artificial sugar affects the body, LBGT rights, and much
more.

Next quarter, they will finish _The Silenced, do a final project ( we may do a short film version), study more SAT vocabulary

and start reading _Fahrenheit 451.

English 8: In addition to studying root words to enhance vocabulary and reading skills, students are writing either a memoir,
a persuasive paper, or an explanatory paper. They had free choice about what they wanted to write. They are learning
about strong verbs, good leads, and the importance of details. They will continue to work on this next quarter. Students will
also be reading the novel Nightjohn by Gary Paulsen about slavery in America which will tie in to Social Studies. Students



will research events and people during the 1800’s. Next quarter, we will be doing more reading of non-fiction articles-- and
we will be doing a career exploration unit through the guidance office. Students will research a career they might be
intererested in pursuing.

Science - In science classes, both Team M and Team L students will begin a new unit on Rocks and Minerals for much of
the third quarter. Students will begin learning about the characteristics and properties of minerals. They will grow crystals,
make crystal shapes out of paper and eventually use their newly learned skills to identify unknown minerals by scratching
them, weighing them and performing other tests and observations on them. After several weeks of learning about minerals,
the students will move on to studying the rock cycle and the three categories of rocks.

Leaders, Role Models and Good Citizens

Each month SPMS recognizes Leaders (grade 8), Role Models (grade 7) and Good Citizens (grade 6). These students are
nominated by their teachers. In addition, our Sauk Prairie Area Optimist Club honors one of our leaders with a the Optimist
Middle Level Leader Award.

Congratulations to our December and January Middle Level Leaders and our Leaders, Role Models and Good
Citizens.

Guilia Brickl is Middle Level Leader for December:

The Middle Level Leader for the month of November is Giulia Brickl. She is the daughter of Jason and
Regina Brickl. Giulia’s English teacher, Steve Liebert, had the following to say about this outstanding
young lady: “In a class of over two-hundred students it can be hard to stand out, but Giulia Brickl is an
eighth grader that makes SPMS proud. Principal Harter consistently asks the eighth grade class to be
leaders within the school and community, and Giulia is an excellent role model for this covenant.
Within the classroom, Giulia is an outstanding student that maximizes her opportunities in the
classroom. Giulia's strong work ethic is evident in the work she turns in as well as her dedication to
learning. Giulia demonstrates service to her classmates by her willingness to lend them a helping
hand. One of the most powerful resources in classrooms is the students, and Giulia is a significant
part of that process. Outside the classroom, Giulia is also active in athletics. She is a member of the
Sauk Prairie Aquatic Club, the Sauk Prairie Strikers soccer club and she dances. Giulia Brickl is a
leader at SPMS, and in the vision of the Optimist's club, Giulia also provides hope, a positive vision and brings out the best in
others.” Giulia’s future aspiration is to be a professional athlete with an emphasis on swimming. The award was presented at
the December 16th Optimists Meeting.

Airi Rich is Middle Level Leader for January:

The Optimist Middle Level Leader for the month of January is Airianna (Airi)Rich. She is the daughter
of Penny Rich and Brian Rich. Airi is an 8th grader and is involved in the Gay Straight Alliance group
(GSA). She enjoys horseback riding and Live Action Role Playing (LARP). In the future, she would like
to go to college and would like to be either a Make-Up Artist or a Horse Trainer. Kurt Rossbach, the
Middle School Art teacher had the following to say, “Airi has exactly what any art teacher would want
in a student: she thinks creatively, asks great questions, and brings a passion for the art she makes.
Airi shows patience and determination when confronting new learning. Many students look up to Airi
as someone to turn to for advice on how to make their work better, see what's new in her artistic
ventures, or view an illustration she drew for a story that she wrote. | know she will continue to
demonstrate these qualities and inspire others to do the same. Part of great minds and great
communities should always include creativity. It is a great pleasure to award Airi the middle level
leader in art and expect fantastic things for her future.” Airianna was presented this award at the January Optimists Meeting.

Leaders, Role Models and Good Citizens for December:



Gth Grade Cood Citizens:

Logan Sprecher Isaac Homar

Emly Vande Hey

Ith Crade Role Models:

Emma Kinnamon

Cok Doughs Shelbi Endres Ethan Gibbs Emn'ﬂ Al
sth Crade GCood Citizens:

Leaders, Role Models and Good Citizens for January:



eth Crade Cood Citizens:

Alia Schlimgen Erin Tietney Connor Balhweq Brody Vol

Fuets Tores Ty A ——— Bemig  Caitln Kinamm
sth Crade Cood Citizens:

brace Fauerbach Thomas Jaedike builia Brickl

Forensics

The Sauk Prairie Middle School Forensics Team traveled to Beaver Dam on January 19 to participate in a Level 1 Festival.
Sauk Prairie brought the largest contingency, with 35 students, and came away with all 35 students earning at least two “A”
ratings to qualify for the Level 2 Festival to be held on February 2. Coaches Julie Breunig and Kathy Bruno were especially
proud of the positive comments the students received from organizers and judges at the festival. Students competed in
categories that ranged from Solo Acting and Reader’s Theater to Persuasive and Demonstration Speaking. Pictured are the
students who participated.



Grades 7 and 8

Front: Emma Putnam, Maggie Ryan, Emily Cole, Lauryn Drager, Ruby
Sandeman, Chance Davis, Molly Tierney

Middle: Cassie Ziegler, Taylor Haas, Ella Basken, Camdyn Kastelitz, Olivia
Breunig, Cayden Wernsing, John Garbi

Back: Coach Julie Breunig, Dana Kampschoer, Cora Dunnum, Mason
Gassman, Aaron Zhang, Hannah Helt, Elise Dietmann, Shelbi Endres

Missing from the photo: Kyle Been, Maddie Ganshert, and Alaina Mclintyre

Front: Helen Judge, Malea Niesen, James Dietmann, Ryan Godwin, Colden Harter, Lucas Been

Back: Natilee Johnson, Alexis Strunz, Eva Green, Isabella Brickl, Matthew Wenzel, Coach Kathy Bruno

Gifted and Talented

The Gifted/Talented Department conducts screenings in February, and April. The screeners are designed to identify students
who may need programming outside of the regular course sequence. These screenings include:
< A math screener given to sixth graders to identify students who should be placed in an accelerated math
class
< A social studies screener given to eighth graders to identify students who have outstanding talent and/or
interest in United States History, and who may qualify to take tenth grade World History as ninth graders.
These students then will take the AP U.S. History class at some point in high school, in order to fulfil the
curriculum requirements at SPHS.
< The Science section of the EXPLORE test, which is given to all sixth graders. This will be used to identify
students who will need further evaluation to enhance their science programming.

Who should take the math or social studies screeners? These screeners are not for everyone. Students who would be
eligible to take these screeners would be those who meet the following criteria:

Maintaining an A or A+ average in the subject

STAR or State Testing scores in the 90%ile or above in reading for students taking social studies screeners

STAR or State Testing scores in the 85%ile or above in math_for students taking the math screener

Recognized by teachers as mature, organized and responsible, which includes homework completed on time and a
strong work ethic.
Parents who have questions regarding the screeners are welcome to contact the Gifted/Talented Department or their child’s
teacher.




Parents of children new to Sauk Prairie Schools, or who have questions are welcome to contact Julie Breunig at
julie.breunig@saukprairieschools.org or 643-5563.

BRIDGEZ

Here are our Middle School Bridgez Leadership students wrapping Christmas gifts for Kops for Kids. Our students also
packed 140 food bags to give to our families in need. What an awesome group of students! They are lead by Susan
Baumann-Duren and Veronica Gallas.

Builders Club

Builders Club has very exciting news, we are sponsoring and running a school store. We have spent the past two months
getting inventory and organizing the supplies and information for the store. We will be open during 6th and 7th grade lunches
on Tuesday and Thursday. In addition, we will be open on Wednesday and Friday mornings before school from 7:30 to 7:55.
Check our price lists and see what we have available. Prices may change as we get new inventory.

The best part is, the money we make goes to helping out the community!

SPMS School Store Price List

Paper
Notebooks $1.50
Composition notebooks $1.00
Loose leaf paper $1.50
Pencils
Pencils $0.10
Mechanical pencils $0.50
Lead 0.50.7 0.9 $0.50
Pencil Grips $0.10
Pencil Sharpeners $1.00
Colored Pencils $1.50
Erasers
Erosers $0.25
Brush Eroser $0.75
Pencil top erosers $0.05




Pens
Stick Pens: blue/black ink $0.25
Ball point pen blue/black ink $0.50

Miscellaneous
Highlighters $0.50
3 hole punch $1.50
Folders $0.50
Bookcovers $1.00
Locker Holder(for pencils, erasers, etc) $2.00
Binders $3.00
Scissors $1.00
Tope $1.00
Chopstick,/Carmex $1.50
Sugor Free Gum $1.00

Middle School Athletics

Online registration for Middle School will open for 7th & 8th Grade Girls and Boys Track via Skyward Family Access

in early March. Keep an eye out for the email about this. If you do not wish to register online, athletic forms are available in
the office, or you can access the forms from the Sauk Prairie Middle School Athletics webpage (link below). You can also
access athletic schedules from that site.

Skyward Family Access

MS Athletics Webpage

The cost per sport is $45. You can pay this online via online registration or .
you can submit payment via check/cash directly to the school. «

Boys & Girls Track will Start April 14.

Middle School Athletic Schedules

Grade 8 Student Council

The 8th Grade Student Council organized a schoolwide Food Drive, which took place

November 16-24th. In just a week and a half, our school donated 696 non-perishable items. SA“K@
These donations will go directly to our Food Pantry in Sauk Prairie. PRAIBIE

In an effort to increase participation and to experience the gift of giving, the student council MIDDLE SCHOOL
challenged the student body to earn 500 items for the Food Pantry. They offered different
incentives based on 100 item increments. Those incentives were as follows:

100 Items One Day Electronics allowed in Flex! (November 24th)

200 ltems Teacher's will Dress up in a Thanksgiving Day Theme outfit on Tuesday November 24th

300 Items Teachers will perform the "Whip/Nae Nae " dance during an all school assembly in December

400 Items Pie in Teacher's faces at all school assembly in December

500 Items Grand Activity! Tape Mr. Harter to the Gym Wall with Duct Tape at all school assembly in December

Since the students exceeded their goal, all incentives have been earned. Stay tuned for the activities update after the
December all school assembly! We are proud of the leadership the Student Council has provided thus far!

e Advisers for Student Council this year are Counselors, Mindy Breunig and Jane Busler



From left to right: Madylin Setterlund, Ella Drescher, Abbey Mccumber, Lauren Jones, and Ridge Frey

School Performance Report Available on Request

If you are interested in receiving a paper copy School Performance Report, please call the District Office at 643-5984. A
paper copy of the report will be sent to you after May 1. The School Performance Report is also available on our website.

You <can also view statistics at anytime at the new Department of Public Instruction webpage,
http://wisedash.dpi.wi.gov/Dashboard/portalHome. jsp.

__Spelling Bee Winners:

Some students competed in the Scripps Middle School Spelling Bee on Wednesday, January 20. Our first place winner was
6th Grader Samantha Dyrud! Our second place winner was 8th Grader John Garbi. Both of these students will go on to
compete in the regional Spelling Bee in Portage on February 2. We also had 2 students tie for 3rd place: Shaye Karns (6th)
and Shelbi Endres (7th). Congrats to all our winners and good luck to the students moving on!

From left to right in the photo:
Shaye Karns, Shelbi Endres John Garbl Samantha Dyrud

SUMMER SCHOOL INFO:

SUMMER SCHOOL 2015
ONLINE REGISTRATION: Wed, April 8 at 5:30 PM through Monday, May 11, 2015 at 10:00 PM
Site link for Skyward Student/Family Access: www.saukprairieschools.org/parent/




4 Week Session (Semester 1): June 23 — July 17; No classes, Friday, July 3rd

2 Week Session (Term 3): July 20 - July 31, 2015

Open Lab to assist families with Online Registration: Wednesday, April 8, 2015 from 5:30 PM until 8:00 PM; High School,
Room 15. 643-8386 will also be staffed to answer questions.

Books will be sent home with Elementary students around March 26th. Middle and High school students may pick one up at
school office or check it out online.

Busing is provided for Rural Students via online request ONLY. This is done at the time of registration.

Grab & Go breakfast and lunch program is offered. Breakfast begins at 7:45 AM.

Grade levels are based on the grade your child will be entering fall of 2015. Do not ask us to allow your child to join a class
that they are too young for. Questions may be directed to the Community Center staff at 643-8386 or email
community.center@saukprairieschools.org.

GUIDE TO CLASS NUMBERS:

400 = 4 week

200 = 2 week

500= Health & Sport Clinics

600 = Music Programs

Class Times for morning classes are as follows:

8:15 AM - 9:15 AM

9:25 AM - 10:25 AM

10:35 AM - 11:35 AM.

ESCUELA DE VERANO 2016

REGISTRO POR LINEA ELECTRONICA: Miércoles, 6 de Abril a las 6:00 PM hasta el 18 de mayo, 2016 a las 10:00 P.M.
Enlace del sitio Skyward del Estudiante/Acceso familiar: www.saukprairieschools.org

Los niveles de grado estan basados en el grado en que su hijo (a) va estar en el otofio 2016. Por favor no nos solicite que
pongamos a su hijo (a) en una clase para estudiantes menores. Cualquier pregunta debe ser dirigida al personal del Centro
Comunitario al 643-8386 o por correo electrénico en community.center@saukprairieschools.org

iNuevo este ano!: Vamos a comenzar la sesion de 4 semanas en LUNES.

Sesion de 4 semanas (Semestre 1): Junio 20 — Julio 14; No habra clases, el lunes, 4 de Julio o el viernes, 15 de julio, 2016.
Sesioén de 2 semanas (3er termino): Julio 18 — Julio 29, 2016

Laboratorio para ayudar a las familias a registrarse por linea electrénica: miércoles, 6 de Abril, 2016 de 6:00 PM hasta 8:00
PM; Escuela Preparatoria, Salon 15. En el 643-8386 también habra personal para responder preguntas.

Los libros de la escuela de verano seran enviados a las Escuelas Primarias alrededor del 21 de marzo para ser enviados a
casa con los estudiantes. Los estudiantes de la escuela secundaria y escuela preparatoria podran pasar por un libro a la
oficina de escuela o buscarlo electronicamente.

El autobus es proporcionado para los estudiantes que viven en areas rurales SOLAMENTE. Esto es realizado en la primera
parte del registro electrénico. La parte 1 debe ser completada antes del 18 de marzo.

Un desayuno de toma y llévatelo y un programa de almuerzo seran ofrecidos. El desayuno comenzara a las 7:45 AM.
GUIA PARA LOS NUMEROS DE CLASES:

400= 4 semanas

200= 2 semanas

500= Clinica para Deportes y Salud

600= Programas de musica

Los horarios para las clases por la manana seran:

8:15 AM - 9:15 AM

9: 25 AM - 10:25 AM

10:35 AM - 11:35 AM

4K Registration:

K4 Early Learning

4 year old Kindergarten Program

(Now accepting registration forms — deadline February 12", 2016

Your child must be 4 years old by September 1 of present school year to attend.)

If you did not receive registration information at the end of January, it is available at the Sauk Prairie School District
Administration Building or by going to the Sauk Prairie School District website at www.saukprairieschools.org and click K4
Early Learning on the left side of the page.

Additional questions may be addressed to Jeff Wright, Assistant Superintendent/Program Coordinator/Director of Instruction
for Sauk Prairie Schools at 608-643-5590 or by calling his Assistant, Cathy Stowers at 608-643-5585.
Sauk Prairie School District



Registration 2016-17 Grades PK-12:

Online Registration

Opens Saturday, July 9

Walk-in Event

Wednesday, August 3, 3:00-7:00 pm

or

Monday, August 8, 3:00-7:00 pm

Location: High School Front Entrance

Only guardians may complete online registration and ID may be required!

Computer Lab..................... Computer access and assistance to complete the online registration process
Only guardians may complete online registration and ID may be required
Cashiers......ccccceeeeeeieccnnneen.. Pay fees in person using cash or checks only
School Nurses..........c.......... Health information & consultation
Lenz Bus Company............ Bus route information
Photographers..................... Student photos for ALL grades for Student Records database & family purchase
School Tables...................... School staff will be available

Contact Jane Wood with questions or concerns at 608-643-5984 or jane.wood@saukprairieschools.org

Distrito Escolar de Sauk Prairie

Registros 2016-17 Grados PK-12

Registros por Linea Electronica Julio 9

Evento para Registrarse en Persona

Miércoles, 3 de Agosto, 3:00-7:00 pm

o Lunes, 8 de Agosto, 3:00-7:00 pm

Locacion: High School Front Entrance

Solo los guardianes pueden completar los registros por linea electrénica y
una identificacién sera solicitada!

Lab de Computacion.......... Acceso a computadoras y asistencia para completar el proceso de registro por linea electronica
Cajeras.......ccoeevcvvveeeenneenn. Pagar las cuotas en persona usando efectivo o cheques solamente

Enfermeras Escolares.......... Informacion de salud & consultas

Compania de Autobus Lenz ... Informacion de Ruta del Autobus

Fotografos..........cccccuvvveeenn.. Grades PK-12 Fotos de estudiantes para el Archivo del Estudiante y Compra Familiar (si desea)
Mesas escolares................... El personal de la escuela estara disponible

Favor de contactar a Jane Wood con preguntas o preocupaciones en el 608-643-5984 o jane.wood@saukprairieschools.org




Help Wanted

"Free Fitness Center Membership"

Dear parents, we are looking for an adult volunteer to supervise the our Fitness Center after school from 3:30 to 4:30 pm
once or twice a week.
Interested persons please call Mr. Fester 643-5535

MIDDLE SCHOOL FICTION

This Community Ed Class for Middle School students
will be held right after school in the MS Library.

Develop your story ideas and take them from the first to final draft. Develop your story focusing on refining key
elements of fiction writing. Each class will have a brief lesson followed by free writing time and one-on-one
critiques. Students will publish their work in an anthology of short stories and receive the information needed for
submitting work to other teen publications and contests. No prior writing experience required, but come prepared

to work hard and have fun!

Dates: Tuesdays & Thursdays, February 9 - April 28 (No Class During Spring break)
Times: 3:45 - 5:00 PM

Location: MS Library Classroom

Program #: 2537

Grades: 6-8

Fee: $20

Deadline: February 5

Substitutes Needed!

Need a flexible job that you can make a difference at? Do you like variety and kids? Are you available one
day or more a week to be on our Substitute List? We are in great need of Subs for Teaching Assistants,
Special Ed. Assistants, Secretaries, Custodians and in our Kitchens at all of our schools. If you have
questions, please call Bonnie Dederich at the Administration Office 643-5985.

Applications only accepted online at WECAN. https://services.education.wisc.edu/wecan/




Check out the Sauk Prairie Middle School website at

Sauk Prairie Middle School on the Web
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